Dear Parents / Caregivers,

* * PLEASE NOTE : Bell time change * *

At the end of the school day, the bell will first ring at 2.55pm for
the notices to be read out and for classes to do their karakia.
Teachers will keep the children in their rooms to wait
for the last bell to ring again at 3.00pm to release

the children and end the day.




